
All about the 
first day of 

third grade!



I’m Miss 
Reynolds

This is my second year at 
Elmira Elementary. We are 

going to have an awesome 
year in 3rd grade!



I am so excited to meet all of the 3rd 
graders!

● Balloon arch out front
● First day picture
● Meeting new friends
● Seeing old friends

There will be:



Our Classroom
Your DeskYour Cubby



Our Schedule



Safety
Face Coverings--Breaks 

will be provided
Bubble SpaceHand washing/Hand 

Sanitizing



It’s going to be a 
great year!

Contact: 
rreynolds@fernridge.k12.or.us
(541) 935-8214 ext. 3107

mailto:rfrede@fernridge.k12.or.us

